
Minutes of the Board of Licensing Commissioners for their meeting held on Tuesday, May 27, 

2014, at the Weymouth Town Hall, Chambers, 75 Middle Street 

 

Attendance (present): Chairperson Kathleen A. Deree; Jeffrey E. Richards, Director of Municipal 

Licenses & Inspections; Daniel McCormack, Director of Public Health; Police Chief Richard 

Grimes; Fire Chief Keith Stark; Fire Prevention Officer Justin Myers; Licensing Officer Edward 

Chase; George E. Lane, Jr., Town Solicitor; and Lisa VanWinkle, Recording Secretary  

 

Chairperson Deree called the meeting to order at 1:30 PM.   

 

APPROVAL 

 

 Minutes:  April 29, 2014 

 

Mr. Richards made a MOTION of approval.   Chief Grimes seconded. 

 

Mr. McCormack requested that wording be amended on Page 3.  

 

Chairperson Deree restated the MOTION on the table and was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 

 

 Meeting Schedule 

 

Mr. Richards made a MOTION to schedule the next meeting for Tuesday, June 24, 2014                   

to be held at 1:30 PM.  Chief Stark seconded and the motion was UNANIMOUSLY APPROVED. 

 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS 

 

License Renewals have been mailed for licenses expiring June 30, 2014 and are due by June 3, 

2014. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mr. Richards made a MOTION to adjourn at 1:35 PM.  Chief Stark seconded the motion and it was 

UNANIMOUSLY VOTED.  

 

REOPEN MEETING 

 

Chairperson Deree stated a MOTION would be in order to reopen the meeting at 1:35 PM. 

 

Mr. Richards moved the MOTION and it was seconded by Mr. McCormack.  

 

APPROVALS CONTINUED 

 

 One-Day Wine & Malt Permit: Weymouth Rotary Club Summer Social (7/28/14) 
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Mr. Richards stated the Weymouth Rotary Club has applied for a One-Day Wine & Malt Permit for  

July 28, 2014 for a summer social to be held at the Emery Estate from 3 PM – 9 PM. 

 

Mr. Richards made a MOTION of approval.  Chief Stark seconded and the motion was 

UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mr. Richards made a MOTION to re-adjourn at 1:36 PM.  Chief Stark seconded the motion and it 

was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Lisa VanWinkle,  

Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

Approved:       Date: 

 

 

 

Jeffrey E. Richards, C.B.O., Clerk, Director of Municipal Licenses & Inspections  


